
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Minutes of the October 7, 2009 Meeting 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 10:00 am in Sisson House. 
 
Present were Dirk Brouwer, Secretary; Ron Cross, Chairman; John Harold, Vice-Chairman, and Kevin 
Linehan, Registrar. 
 
The Secretary opened the meeting.  
 
The Minutes from the July 28 Meeting were approved. 
 
The following aspects of the November 3, 2009 Election were discussed: 
 

Chiefs and Deputies will be assigned to the two major political parties if they have not 
registered as a member of a party. This action is required by State Code, is only to facilitate certain 
election processes on Election Day, and does not mean that the individual is bound by the designation. 

 
Weather and voter traffic permitting, voting machines will be used outside the polls for 

curbside voting. 
 
Officers of Election will fill out two part Ds of the SOR independently. 
 
As part of preparation for the H1N1 pandemic, posters will be requested from the Fire Dept., 

Cleanser will be available for officers at the voting-machines, and throw-way voting passes will be 
used. 
 
 The Board agreed to pay $20.00 to standby Officers of Election to attend training. 
 
 The Board agreed to allow named representatives of the Virginia Office of Protection and 
Advocacy to enter polling places on Election Day. 

 
The VEBA Regional Meeting of 9/15/09 was reviewed. 
 
The Board agreed that the PDA contract should not be renewed. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:30 a.m. 
 
 
Dirk Brouwer  ___________________ 
 
Ron Cross  ___________________ 
 
John Harold  ___________________ 
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